
The mission of Christ’s Family Clinic is simple: provide high-quality health care to the uninsured in an atmosphere
of dignity and respect, regardless of race or religion.

Dear Friend,

As 2022 comes to an end, I want to take a moment to thank you for your faithful support and continued prayers,

which have enabled Christ’s Family Clinic to have a fantastic year.

We are proud to share that we are on target to treat over 1,400 patients by the end of this year. With our incredible

team of medical volunteers, we have been able to provide comprehensive medical services to hard-working

individuals who do not receive health insurance through their employer. Because of our generous donors, the Clinic

is able to sustain the services currently provided to hard-working individuals. These services are essential to help

them continue to be productive members of society.

For example, a 47 year old woman visited the Clinic with a blood sugar of 300. With the direction of the medical

team, her medication and lifestyle changes have lowered her blood sugar to a now healthy level. She is now able to

continue being the primary caregiver for her family, which includes a young son, without risk of hospitalization from

complications of diabetes.

We were thrilled to celebrate that Christ’s Family Clinic has been treating thousands of adults just like the patient

above for 20 years. On November 2nd, we celebrated our 20th Anniversary with a Reception at the Texas

Headquarters of Eastdil Secured. It was a joyous evening with over 130 guests in attendance. Honorary Chairs for this

event were Kamela and Kenneth Aboussie, Marty and Myles Kelley, and Hugh Rucker. The Reception recognized

Suzanne and Dr. Scott Sager, Marla and Mike Boone, Jacqueline and Fred Orr, Pat and Pete Schenkel and Dr. Katrina

Bradford for their respective roles in the Clinic’s conception, formation, growth and success over the past 20 years.

Remarks were made by Board Chairman, Steven Bradford, highlighting the history of the Clinic and the incredible

impact on our community.

We are fortunate to be a part of this generous and supportive community. No gift is too big or too small and every

dollar is needed to allow hard working adults the dignified and reliable healthcare they need. On behalf of this

wonderful organization, we ask that you please prayerfully consider supporting Christ’s Family Clinic as you

evaluate your year-end gifts. Thank you for your support. Thank you for your generosity.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Haley Dale

Executive Director

Ways To Give
https://christsfamilyclinic.org/donate/
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